
PE52. GENERAL GOVERNANCE MATTERS

There was submitted Report (circulated) dated 21 August 2013 by the Chief
Finance Officer presenting an update on various matters associated with the
business of Falkirk Council Pension Fund.

Areas covered by the Report included the following:-

 Auto Enrolment
 LGPS Reform
 Risk
 Administration Statistics
 LAPFF
 Training
 Annual Pensions and Investment Conference

Discussion took place on membership numbers and future pension reform
measures

NOTED the contents of the Report.

AGREED that a report on Members attendance and training be presented to
a future meeting and that Members contact the Pensions Manger should they
be interested in attending certain highlighted training courses.


